[image: image1.jpg]


SHCC LISTSERV #66 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 2:55 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #66 - Official HUD Letter - ARRA Reporting Exemption

On November 5, 2009 the SHCC Listserv distributed HUD’s announcement that the Office of Management and Budget had granted an exemption to project-based Section 8 HAP funding from the reporting requirements of the American Reinvestment and Recovery Act (ARRA).  The Deputy Assistant Secretary for Multifamily Housing Programs has issued a letter (attached) that provides official notification to Section 8 project owners of their exemption from the ARRA reporting requirements.

Not all Section 8 project owners received ARRA funding.  Those who did were initially subject to the ARRA reporting requirements, but are no longer subject to ARRA reporting, per the attached official notification letter from HUD.



